Bonnie Vanderberg
12769 Muirfield Blvd. S.
Jacksonville, FL 32225
Jacksonville City Council
117 Duval St. Suite 430
Jacksonville, FL 32202

Dear Council Members,

Enclosed is a copy of the letter | sent to Mayor Curry expressing my concern regarding his
decision to host the Republican National Convention in Jacksonville in August 2020.

| am alarmed at the potential consequences of having this large assembly of people in
Jacksonville during the covid-19 pandemic.

Thank you for your service to our community and for your consideration of my concerns.

Respectfully,
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Bonnie Vanderberg






Bonnie Vanderberg
12769 Muirfield Blvd. S.
Jacksonville, FL 32225

Mayor Lenny Curry

Mayor, Jacksonville Florida
City Hall at St. James Building
117 W. Duval St. Suite 400
Jacksonville, FL 32202

June 17, 2020

Dear Mayor Curry,

| cannot begin to express the extent of my disappointment in you and your decision to host the
upcoming Republican National Convention in Jacksonville, Florida. In my opinion, you sold out
and have placed your city at risk for increased infection at what is currently the height of the
covid-19 pandemic. The pandemic will only get worse, with more economic impact, disruption

to lives, sickness and deaths in Jacksonville.

As a registered member of the Republican Party | have admired and supported you and your
goals in Jacksonville, FL. | can no longer do that. And | can no longer be a member of the

Republican party.

It is my hope and prayer that you will reconsider your decision and inform the Republican Party
that, based on the changing statistics regarding the coronavirus, Jacksonville will withdraw its
offer to host the Republican National Convention in August.

I pray you will make the right decision for Jacksonville.

Respectfully,

Bonnie Vanderberg

cc. Jacksonville City Council



